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Sent: 24 July 2023 11:45 
To: Planning 
Subject: Museum street Travelodge 
 
References 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
I object to the monster development that is being proposed for the old 
travelogue on the grounds that the height of the new building is going to blight 
our beautiful skyline in Bloomsbury not only that why oh why are they going to 
demolish a building that is only 55 years old which could be refurbished and 
reused in this present climate surely it is madness or just our GREED I expect I 
do not want such a beautiful neighbourhood to become a cluster of tower 
blocks Why does the height have to be higher than the present building? 
Not only that but where do you stand on GLOBAL WARMING not very high 
from the sound of it 
 
Patricia moss 
 
 


